
October 23, 2024

A MESSAGE FROM THE SUS LEADERSHIP
Dear Parents,

Congratulations to our Cross Country team on their meet last week!
H. Dzintars came in 4th
I. Giannopoulos came in 7th
M. Geffen came in 24th
R. Warner came in 6th
G. Sterner came in 13th
L. Davis came in 22nd
Z. Marinaro came in 35th
L. Petrocelli came in 36th
M. Cifuentes came in 37th
R. Buhro came in 38th
L. Dzintars came in 43rd

Once again, we are asking parents who are picking up at the last dismissal at
3:16 p.m. to not arrive before 3:08 p.m. We do not have enough space on our
parking lot to accommodate both dismissal groups. Your early arrival is
blocking traffic on both Manns Avenue and Harford Road, preventing parents
from picking up their child at their assigned dismissal time.

Faithfully,
Mrs. Jones
Mrs. Marinaro

ROTATION SCHEDULE FOR OCT 24 - NOV 1

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&nav=b391e903-d2b8-4b56-9c31-281c5ea27006


PAY-IT LINKS

LAST CHANCE November Hot Lunch
Hot lunches will only be distributed to those who have pre-paid. Orders will
close at 8 a.m. on Thursday, October 24th. No late orders will be
accepted. For more information and to place your order please visit this
link: https://payit.nelnet.net/form/BhRq7CmL

UPDATES & REMINDERS

NEW Dollar Day Tomorrow 10/24
Students who have pre-paid may dress down tomorrow, October 24th.
Students can also bring in $1 to participate if they have not already paid.
Please see the school handbook for out of uniform guidelines. 

NEW Kindergarten STEAM Activity
On Thursday, November 7 (F Day), Mrs. Zimmerman and Mrs. Swauger will
be hosting a STEAM activity for ten Kindergarten grade students. We will be
making Thanksgiving food out of playdoh. The Sign-up Genius link will be
emailed out to Kindergarten parents/guardians on Thursday, October 24 at
6:30pm. You will only be able to sign your child up for one STEAM activity this
year. Subsequent Sign-up Genius links will only be emailed to those that did
not participate in an activity yet. 

NEW Trunk-or-Treat Candy Donations
We are expecting a large number of children to participate in Trunk-or-Treat
this Friday, October 25th. To help those families who are decorating their
trunks as opposed to just “trunk or treating” we are asking families to donate a
bag of candy. Please send in any donations to the school office.

NEW Hot Lunch Reminder
Please be reminded that there is no hot lunch or special lunch scheduled for
the week of October 28th.

NEW School Closed 11/1
Please be reminded that school is closed on Friday, November 1st.

REMINDER Yearbooks
Order Your Yearbook

Yearbooks are now on sale! Order by November 30th and save
$10. After November 30th, the price of a yearbook will increase to
$30. The price will increase to $35 after January 19th. Please see
the flyer below for purchasing instructions. Yearbook Order Form

https://payit.nelnet.net/form/BhRq7CmL
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/Student-Handbook-2024-2025.pdf
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/St.-Ursula-Yearbook-Order-Form-2025.pdf


2025
8th Grade Spreads

We do two spreads in the yearbook for our 8th graders: "8th Grade
Through the Years" and “8th Grade Baby Pictures.” Please see
the instructions below on how to submit these pictures for the
yearbook. Picture submissions are due by January 6, 2025. 8th
Grade Picture Spreads

8th Grade Yearbook Ads
Congratulate your 8th grade student and express your pride and
love with an ad in the 2025 yearbook! Please see the flyer below
for pricing and design instructions. Yearbook ads are due by
January 21, 2025. Yearbook Ad Flyer

REMINDER Tuition Assistance Application Now Open
The 2025-2026 tuition assistance application is now open. The complete and
verified application is due by February 28, 2025. To apply, please
visit: https://online.factsmgt.com/aid.

SAVE THE DATES

NEW Mothers' Club Meeting
Join us for our October Mothers’ Club meeting on Monday, October 28th at
6:45pm in the St. Ursula Church Spiritual Center. Food and drink will be
provided. Please RSVP using the link provided to help us prepare for the
meeting. All are welcome, we hope to see you
there! https://forms.gle/Sg4HVatNbFEL8PkbA

REMINDER Halloween Dress-up
Students are invited to wear
their Halloween costumes to school on
Thursday, October 31st. Please review the
guidelines below.

REMINDER PHSA
Beachmont Corn Maze
Fundraiser
Join us at Beachmont for a fun
fall activity to support SUS!

https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/8th-Grade-Picture-Spreads.pdf
https://www.stursula.org/assets/imgs/uploads/Yearbook-Ad-Flyer-2025.pdf
https://hfmmh6cbb.cc.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001XXlZCqRfwa712hEAtj7V8G-qZPlvP3wvpC8TrPggXJLSsTmHF9pPj6kKr-ibILl1rcXHpVq-6IMGykxfieFNR47eU9LaGSeup_XJYgPYSewTEGlYPrpvcoWn4xo6KVDtENHb4mLvKGbbZg508JYSaiPwemxf4Mej&c=eetwOwUPuzTIEg4FNEuMzgfEi24mOgJvmV2-UCpvIUxFmjS_DGlqKQ==&ch=YLeqm8LBUWBhF7XiT5LmrNFBAPCLfQzjafox2DlwJf1pRcUgXHCxWg==
https://forms.gle/Sg4HVatNbFEL8PkbA


Please see the flyer below for
information.

NEW St. John's Christmas
Bazaar
Join our neighbors at St. John's for
their annual Christmas Bazaar on
Saturday November 9th!

REMINDER Grandparents' Day
Save the date for Grandparents' Day on Tuesday, November 26th. We will
provide more detailed information next week, including a link to allow our
special guests who have already been Raptored to receive a badge.

SERVICE HOUR OPPORTUNITIES

REMINDER Trunk-or-Treat Volunteers Still Needed
Volunteers are needed to help set-up and clean up at Trunk-or-Treat on Friday,
October 25th. Please use this link to sign-up to
volunteer: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45A8AE2DA5F49-
52369055-trunk

REMINDER November Lunch Volunteers
We are looking for volunteers to help in the lunchroom in November. 
Volunteers are needed from 11:20 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. each day. Please use
the Sign-up Genius link below to register for the date(s) you are available.
Service hours do apply. All volunteers need to be Virtus approved.
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0444AAA62EA5FE3-52378963-lunch

PARISH NEWS

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0E45A8AE2DA5F49-52369055-trunk
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0444AAA62EA5FE3-52378963-lunch


NEW Anniversary Blessing
If you celebrate your wedding anniversary in November and would like to
receive a blessing at the 9am Mass on November 3rd, please call the parish
office by Monday, October 28th! All couples and their families are also invited
to the Spiritual Center after Mass for light refreshments and fellowship!

NEW A Morning of Reflection
Join us as we explore our mandate to "Go and announce the Gospel of the
Lord!" Saturday, November 23rd 8:30am-12:30pm in the Spiritual Center! Free
to St. Ursula catechists. $10 for others. Mass and lunch included. To register,
please contact Laura Weatherington at laura.weatherington@archbalt.org or
410-665-4106. 

NEW Join the Youth Band!
Do you have a passion for music? Are you in the 7th-12th grade? We are
looking to recruit more members, especially singers! We rehearse Tuesday
evenings, 6:30pm-7:30pm, September-May and play once a month at the
11am Mass! Contact Mr. Chris Montcalmo if you are interested!

      

St. Ursula School | 8900 Harford Rd | Parkville, MD 21234 US

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice

mailto:laura.weatherington@archbalt.org
mailto:laura.weatherington@archbalt.org
https://www.facebook.com/SaintUrsulaSchool/
https://twitter.com/StUrsulaSchool
https://www.instagram.com/stursulaschool/
https://www.constantcontact.com/legal/customer-contact-data-notice

	A MESSAGE FROM THE SUS LEADERSHIP
	ROTATION SCHEDULE FOR OCT 24 - NOV 1
	PAY-IT LINKS
	SAVE THE DATES
	SERVICE HOUR OPPORTUNITIES
	PARISH NEWS

